
Miss Wimperis says....

Thank you to all the parents who attended parent’s meetings this

week. Teachers have enjoyed sharing your children’s
achievements and progress this academic year. Just a reminder

that we finish for half term on Thursday 15th February, I hope you

that everyone has a lovely break. Please encourage your children

to keep up with their reading over the holiday.
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#everydaycounts

What's been happening this week?
Year 1 went on a fantastic trip to RHS Garden Bridgewater! 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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